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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 – ‘Macbeth’ Performance at the Globe Theatre, London 

We have arranged an exciting trip for all Year 10 students to see Macbeth at the Globe Theatre in London on Tuesday 

5th of April. A coach will leave school at 9:30am and take us to London. The coach will return to school main entrance 

for 7:15pm.  Macbeth is one of the texts we study for GCSE and as such it would really help your son/daughter to see it 

performed. This is also a fantastic opportunity to see Shakespeare in the Globe Theatre.  

The cost of the theatre trip is £21.00 and this covers all coach transport, theatre admittance and insurance. Tickets are 

limited and on a first-come-first-served basis. Refunds cannot be made for notice of non-attendance within 24 hours 

of departure. 

Students will be subject to all the normal school rules when on the coach and for the duration of the trip. As such they 

will not be able to use their mobile phones without permission and seating will be as directed by the teacher.  

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete this Google Form by Friday 4th March 2022. Payment 

can be made via ParentPay and the payment will be added to your ParentPay account on completion of this form. If you 

are unable to pay via ParentPay please email admin@rednockschool.org.uk to arrange an alternative payment method. 

For those students who are eligible for free school meals and would like financial assistance to attend this trip, please 

indicate this on the Google Form.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Daniel Luke 

Teacher of English / Trip Leader 
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